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From a distance, Ernie’s life seems perfect—he’s a star college baseball player adored by the student body
and coveted by professional teams. Up close, he is a disaster. Since the death of his mother, he’s been
trapped by a promise he made and forced to live her dream instead of his own. He reaches his breaking point
in the biggest game of his young career and sets off a chain of events that will either define or destroy the
rest of his life.

Ernie grudgingly joins a quirky campus counseling group that empowers him to heal himself and right his
wrongs. By testing old friendships, forging unlikely new ones, and exploring an exciting romance, he begins
to unravel the jumbled knot his tangled inner-psyche has become. But old rivals, mental illness, and the risk
of a forbidden relationship soon threaten his progress. Will Ernie's new direction and friends be his salvation,
or confirmation that he is forever doomed by his imperfections?

Perfectly Ernest is a New Adult contemporary novel with romantic elements by author E.J. Wesley. Ernest
offers a smart, funny, sweet, sexy, uplifting, and oftentimes poignant perspective of one person's difficult
transition into adulthood. It is a story about overcoming the demons of mental illness and struggling with the
profound burden of expectations—both real and imagined. But it’s mostly a tale of friendship, hope, and
love.

PRAISE

"E.J. Wesley has written a modern day Breakfast Club."

"the writing is so compelling and the characters so strong that I really enjoyed it. Fans of this genre will say
EJ hit it out of the park!" - Alex J. Cavanaugh, Amazon Bestselling author of the Cassa Series

"fast pace, character development, imagery, and humor ... his is one for all to enjoy!"

"This is not so much a "coming of age" story, as it is a "coming of self." I loved reading it..."

"Great cast of characters. Lots of fun humor. Romance. Win! Definitely recommend!"

"you’ll likely realize you’ve been smiling through each page turn, and experience instances of laughing out
loud, crying tears of joy and sadness, and satisfaction as you read the amazing journey of Ernest growing
himself and developing new and unlikely friendships..."

"(Ernie) was the perfect hero. This story made me laugh and cry and it was so great to read something sweet
and awesome from a guy."

Also by E.J. Wesley The Moonsongs stories, a series of New Adult, urban fantasy novelettes. Available on
Kindle.
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From reader reviews:

Iris Robertson:

Now a day individuals who Living in the era exactly where everything reachable by match the internet and
the resources within it can be true or not involve people to be aware of each details they get. How a lot more
to be smart in having any information nowadays? Of course the answer is reading a book. Looking at a book
can help persons out of this uncertainty Information mainly this Perfectly Ernest book because book offers
you rich facts and knowledge. Of course the info in this book hundred % guarantees there is no doubt in it as
you know.

Joann Huertas:

This Perfectly Ernest tend to be reliable for you who want to become a successful person, why. The key
reason why of this Perfectly Ernest can be one of several great books you must have is definitely giving you
more than just simple reading through food but feed a person with information that probably will shock your
prior knowledge. This book is handy, you can bring it just about everywhere and whenever your conditions
in the e-book and printed people. Beside that this Perfectly Ernest giving you an enormous of experience
including rich vocabulary, giving you trial run of critical thinking that we know it useful in your day
exercise. So , let's have it and revel in reading.

Isidro Wells:

You may spend your free time you just read this book this e-book. This Perfectly Ernest is simple to bring
you can read it in the recreation area, in the beach, train as well as soon. If you did not have much space to
bring the particular printed book, you can buy the particular e-book. It is make you quicker to read it. You
can save the book in your smart phone. Consequently there are a lot of benefits that you will get when you
buy this book.

Susan Brooks:

A lot of book has printed but it takes a different approach. You can get it by web on social media. You can
choose the very best book for you, science, comedy, novel, or whatever by simply searching from it. It is
called of book Perfectly Ernest. You can include your knowledge by it. Without departing the printed book,
it might add your knowledge and make a person happier to read. It is most important that, you must aware
about guide. It can bring you from one place to other place.

Download and Read Online Perfectly Ernest E.J. Wesley



#OKWMXLHG1CJ



Read Perfectly Ernest by E.J. Wesley for online ebook

Perfectly Ernest by E.J. Wesley Free PDF d0wnl0ad, audio books, books to read, good books to read, cheap
books, good books, online books, books online, book reviews epub, read books online, books to read online,
online library, greatbooks to read, PDF best books to read, top books to read Perfectly Ernest by E.J. Wesley
books to read online.

Online Perfectly Ernest by E.J. Wesley ebook PDF download

Perfectly Ernest by E.J. Wesley Doc

Perfectly Ernest by E.J. Wesley Mobipocket

Perfectly Ernest by E.J. Wesley EPub


